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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Hilton Head Pawn Shop Closes 

 

Columbia, SC… The South Carolina Department of Consumer Affairs (SCDCA) is 

informing consumers that the Hilton Head area pawnshop Big Money Pawn is no longer 

operating. SCDCA will facilitate the return of pawned items to consumers at 123-A Mathews 

Drive, Hilton Head Island, SC 29926 during the dates and times below: 

 

 Monday, September 10, 2012, 10:00 am- 6:00 pm;  

 Wednesday, October 17, 2012, 10:00 am- 6:00 pm; 

 Tuesday, November 20, 2012, 10:00 am- 6:00 pm; 

 Monday, December 3, 2012, 10:00 am- 6:00 pm. 

 

In order to redeem an item, consumers MUST bring: (1) a copy of their pawn ticket, (2) a 

picture ID such as a driver’s license or other state issued ID, and (3) the EXACT AMOUNT of 

the loan in cash. No interest will be charged. No change will be made. 

If redeeming merchandise for someone else, the assignment portion of the pawn ticket 

MUST be completed by the original pledger. If an item is not redeemed on the above dates, it 

will be considered forfeited.   

SCDCA has mailed notice about the closing and redemption time periods to all known 

affected consumers.  

Consumers having any questions may contact Staff Attorney Charles Knight at 1-800-

922-1594. 
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